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A message from the principal…

Good Evening Monticello Families,

What a wonderful Red Ribbon Week full of spirit! This week we held our 4th grade Spelling Bee.
Congratulations to all our spellers that participated.  A big congratulations to our winner Roshan
Maddala and our runner-up Rhishabh Datta. They will go on to represent Monticello at the District
Spelling Bee on November 1st. Don’t forget our Halloween Parade is Monday, October 31st at 8:45 am.
Please stand in any of the grass locations, inside the fence to view the parade. Please continue to
check the lost and found for any items that may belong to your child, lost and found will be donated
before Thanksgiving Break.

Thank you,

Mrs. Bunch
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Reminders:
● Please keep your child home if they are not feeling well: fever, cough,

loss of taste or smell, nausea or vomiting, diarrhea, excessive fatigue,
sore throat, runny nose/congestion, chills, severe headache, shortness
of breath.

● All classwork and homework is available for students that are unable to
be at school.

● If your child has medicine that needs to be kept at school, all forms need
to be filled out by your child’s doctor each year.

If you are volunteering and/or having a class party
after the Halloween parade, this is a reminder that
siblings are not able to attend. Please make other

arrangements for them. Thank you.
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UPCOMING
DATES:
October 31 - Halloween
Parade at 8:45am

November 1 - District
Spelling Bee at 3:30pm
__________________
Every Wednesday -
Minimum Day!
1:30 PM Release - All
grades

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri.
TK-3rd Gr. - 2pm release
4th Gr. - 3pm release

gdfdfgdfg
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Dear Families,

Welcome to Monticello! We are Mrs. Anderson and Mrs. Million, your
child’s librarians. We are so excited to help your child find books they
love! Your child will come to the library once a week for a story and
check out time. Students must return or renew all of their books the
following class in order to get new books. If a book is lost or
damaged beyond use, a fine will be charged to replace the book.

How many books students are allowed: Kindergarten – 1 book (after
winter break, 2 books).  First and second grade – 2 books. Third and
fourth grade – 3 books.

All students can check out any books they want. Third and fourth
grade students must choose at least one chapter book.

Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions. We are
excited for a new year and to share books with your child!

Mrs. Anderson

kianderson@jsdtracy.com

Mrs. Million

cmillion@jsdtracy.com
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Just a friendly reminder that NO

DOGS are allowed on campus.
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We have job openings here at
Monticello! If you would like to join our
team and become a Monticello Jaguar
please apply by clicking the link below!

https://www.edjoin.org/Home/DistrictJobPosti
ng/1656847

11

https://www.edjoin.org/Home/DistrictJobPosting/1656847
https://www.edjoin.org/Home/DistrictJobPosting/1656847


12



13



14



15



16



17



18


